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Save the Date: 

VBS training: May 31st @ 9am 

Baby dedication: June 1st  

Stay connected: 

 hgcmo.org 

 HigherGroundChurchMO 

  Church Center app: 

  
Welcome first-timers! 

Giving: 
Text 84321 to give. 

May total: $ 6,346 
May budget: $ 11,900 
YTD total: $ 43,704 
YTD budget: $ 53,550 

 

 

Hope That Transforms 

Just Passing Through: 2 Thessalonians 3 
Pastor Adam Snell  •  May 18, 2025 

Partnered in Prayer 

Idle to Imitators 

Persecuted in Peace 

Summer: Life Groups, Sunday School 

Most of our Life Groups— including the youth 
group and young professionals — will pause for 
June and July, with plans to resume in August. 
The Acuffs’ Life Group will continue meeting as 
usual. During the break, we’ll host monthly 
larger-group gatherings and focus on the 
Transformational Discipleship Program. 

Sunday School will be taking a break for July and 
August, resuming in September. In the 
meantime, we’ll offer Children’s Church in the 
fellowship hall the first Sunday of each month. 
On other Sundays, activity packs will be available 
in the back of the sanctuary to help keep our 
little ones engaged. Nursery will still be offered. 

HGC Transformational Discipleship Track 
May 18th, 12:00pm noon 

Whether you are a new believer or have walked 
with God for a long time, this is an opportunity 
to grow closer to God in an experiential learning 
community.  Sign up in the back! 

Baby Bottle Boomerang 
Mother’s Day to Father’s Day 

Help support My Life Clinic, a local pregnancy 
help center, by picking up a baby bottle, filling it 
with donations and prayers, and returning it by 
the deadline. It’s a simple, powerful way to 
support life and involve the whole family! 


